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“Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.”    Matthew 9:38 

October 1, 2018 

 

 

“Every good gift and every perfect gift is from above, and cometh down from the Father of lights,  

with whom is no variableness, neither shadow of turning.” James 1:17 

 

 

Dear Faithful Supporters and Friends,  
 

As I think about the work of God, I can only see the blessings of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. He 

has blessed all of us beyond what we could ask or think. 

 

We have seen churches birthed and built and even now we are involved in several church building pro-

jects around the globe, works have been started, and many souls saved throughout the world. We have 

sent unnumbered copies of God’s word to many places and souls everywhere have felt the effect of the 

gospel. 

 

The work would not continue if it were not for you, God’s people, praying and giving. I would like to 

personally say Thank You for your part in making this possible. 

 

 

May our Lord continue to bless you and give you the desire of your heart. 

 

 

Praying for You!  

 

 

 

Bro. Chip Stowe 

President/ General Director FBHM  


